Lawny® SCAM ALERT

LAWNY®

SCAM ALERT



Please be aware that telephone scams are on the rise. We have received reports of scammers impersonating law offices in order to demand money be sent. LawNY® will never ask you for money over the phone, including via Western Union, wire transfer, gift cards, or Venmo/Zelle/CashApp. Please stay vigilant.

Last updated on February 04, 2025.

Print

Table of Contents

NEWS

News & publications

The news about recent activities for needed peoples.

More News

4 Feb 2025

LAWNY®

SCAM ALERT



LawNY® SCAM ALERT

Please be aware that telephone scams are on the rise. We have received reports...

Continue Reading

29 Jan 2025

Notice of LawNY Board Meeting

The next meeting of the LawNY Board of Directors is scheduled for March 25,...

Continue Reading